
 

MEDIA LIAISON AND PUBLIC RELATIONS 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

TO:                 ALL MEDIA 

DATE:     24 August 2015 

ATTENTION:    Editors, News Editors & PR Wires 

 

MEC MCHUNU TO ANNOUNCE THE UPGRADE OF P419 NEAR BULWER 

 

The KwaZulu Natal MEC for Department of Transport, Community Safety and Liaison Mr Willies Mchunu 

will announce the upgrade of P419 from gravel to blacktop in the Ingwe local Municipality in the Harry Gwala 

District on Tuesday (25
th

 August 2015). 

 

The upgrade of this 23 km stretch between eNkwezela and Nkumba will cost R314454 851.71 and will be 

utilized in 2022. This project will create 200 jobs opportunities for the local community and will provide skills 

development.  

 

MEC Mchunu will be accompanied by leadership of the Harry Gwala District and its local municipalities, 

Departmental Stakeholders and members of the Transport Portfolio Committee.  

 

Details of the event: 

 

Date: 25 August 2015 

Venue: Nkwezela Sports Ground 

Time: 09h00 

 

Media is invited to attend. 

  

Ends. 

 

Media contacts:  

Kwanele Ncalane: 072- 803 1462/ 079- 699 5755/ Kwanele.Ncalane@kzntransport.gov.za  

Nathi Sukazi 081 018 0518/ Nathi.Sukazi@kzntransport.gov.za  

Website: www.kzntransport.gov.za  

Twitter: @KZNTransport  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/kzntransport  
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